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Jacob Hensley <jacob@districtdogs.com>

1457 Swann Project


Zach Fisher <z_fisher@yahoo.com> Wed, Dec 8, 2021 at 10:30 AM
To: Jacob Hensley <jacob@districtdogs.com>

Hi Jacob.

Thank you for reaching out regarding the proposed addition at your residence. I definitely support what you are doing and
can’t wait to see the final product. Renovations like what your are planning are great for the neighborhood

Feel free to reach out with any questions. 

Zach Fisher
1519 Swann St NW
808-781-2495 


Sent from my iPhone

On Dec 7, 2021, at 12:21 PM, Jacob Hensley <jacob@districtdogs.com> wrote:


[Quoted text hidden]
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